SAN BERNARDINO VALLEY WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

1630 West Redlands Boulevard Suite A Redlands, California

> May 27, 2009 1:30 p.m.

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of Board of Directors of the San Bernardino Valley Water Conservation District scheduled for May 27, 2009 has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled for June 10, 2009.

POSTED: May 22, 2009

It is the intention of the San Bernardino Valley Water Conservation District to comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) in all respects. If you need special assistance with respect to the agenda or other written materials forwarded to the members of the Board for consideration at the public meeting, or if as an attendee or a participant at this meeting you will need special assistance, the District will attempt to accommodate you in every reasonable manner. Please contact Ms. Colleen Theuer (909-793-2503) at least 48 hours prior to the meeting to inform her of your particular needs and to determine if accommodation is feasible. Please advise us at that time if you will need accommodations to attend or participate in meetings on a regular basis.